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Young	Marine	Scientists'	Day
Registration	Open
With	a	total	of	80	abstracts	submitted,	the	VLIZ	Young	Scientists'	Day	2013,	which	is	to	be	held	on	Friday	15	February	2013	in	Bruges,
Belgium,	is	an	interesting	seminar	to	attend.	Registration	is	open	now.	A	detailed	programme	of	the	hydrographic	and	marine	science
presentations	will	be	announced	later	in	January.

New	this	year	is	that	the	Young	Scientists'	Day	is	preceded	on	Thursday	afternoon	(14	February	2013)	by	the	VLIZ	mini-symposium
'Marine	Observations	in	the	Southern	Bight	of	the	North	Sea',	during	which	the	organisers	will	present	research	and	researchers	from	the
institutions	in	the	wider	region	of	the	Southern	Bight	of	the	North	Sea.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/young-marine-scientists-day-registration-open


